
Kindergarten Registration: 
Kindergarten registration for the 2015-2016 school year will be held at the 

school on Friday, April 10th from 1:30 - 2:30 P.M. During registration, the 
incoming Kindergarten students are invited to visit the current Kindergarten 
classroom. 

While their children are in class, parents will go to the library to pre-register 
the students for the fall session. At this time, registration and enrollment cards need 
to be completed. Information needed to complete these cards include: names and 
telephone numbers of the child’s doctor and dentist, phone numbers where the 
child’s parents can be reached during the day and a relative or neighbor whom the 
school should contact if unable to reach the parents. 

To be eligible to attend Kindergarten during the 2015-2016 school year, a 
child must be five years old on or before September 1, 2015. A certified copy of 
the child’s birth certificate must be presented at the time of registration. 

Parents will also receive physical and dental examination forms. 
Kindergarten students will not be allowed to begin school in August unless these 
forms have been completed and returned to the school. 

School fees will be paid during the regular school registration days in 
August. Pre-registration of new Kindergarten students allows the school to 
organize the kindergarten class and transportation schedule. 

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to call the school at (815)736-6324. 
 


